
STATE OF WISCONSIN – VILLAGE OF BAYSIDE – MILWAUKEE & OZAUKEE COUNTIES 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

In the matter of a request for special exception by Rory and Vanessa Kurtz for a shed at 

the property located at 9095 N Rexleigh Dr, contrary to Section 125-90(b). 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Board of Zoning 

Appeals of the Village of Bayside on July 21, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, 9075 N. 

Regent Road, Bayside, WI  53217.  The purpose of the public hearing is to consider: 

 

The request for a special exception by Rory and Vanessa Kurtz for s shed at the property 

located at 9095 N Rexleigh Dr, contrary to Section 125-90(b). 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that at such time and place, all interested parties will be 

heard. 

 

DATED this sixth day of July 2022. 

 

 

 

 

   

Rachel A. Safstrom 

Administrative Services Director  
 

 

  


